
Illinois Lambda State Organization 

To: Members of Lambda State Executive Board 

From: Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive 

Assistant 

Re: Cover letter for monthly mailing 

 

February 2016 

 

The reality of winter has set in, but within a few months comes new and exciting 

opportunities for you to become more involved in DKG!   

If you have not yet registered for the state convention in April 15-17 at the Decatur 

Conference Center and Hotel please do so today!  The form is online, as well as 

hotel information. 

Nashville is the place to be this July 5-9 for the International Convention.  Make 

your reservations now at the Gaylord Opryland Resort Hotel as they are going fast! 

 

The following documents are included in this July mailing:  

1) Cover letter from Executive Assistant  

2a) President’s letter 

2b) February Checklist 

3a) Necrology statement 

3b) Chapter Contributions 

3c) DKG membership 2015-16 

4) Lambda State Communications and Publicity Newsletter 

5a) Lambda State Preconvention Tour Registration 

5b) Card Workshop Registration 

 

Please refer to cover letter in mailing for the following email changes: 

Barb Ragheb:  

Carol Beste:  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com 


